
The Orchard—Peek of the Week 
Week commencing:  6th February ’23  

Our Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

The children have finished off 
the term with Nell and Tess. 
The story is about two friends 
playing with each other and 
having fun. The children have 
been using their observing 
skills to find key objects in the 
book, as well as create ‘I can 
see’ sentences..  

Maths 

We have been continuing with 
number value this week. We 
have been working on our 
counting skills, as well as num-
ber recognition. 

 

Important Dates 

Monday 20th 
February: SEN 

Coffee Afternoon 
(Orchard par-

ents) - 2pm—3pm  
 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Cherry class: Zidan    Plum class:  Japjot    Apple class:  Levi   Pear class: Ava 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

Flower 

Imagine you are smelling a flower 


